
 
 
From: Bhanu Sharma <Bhanu.Sharma@itc.in> 
Date: Mon, Aug 25, 2014 at 10:57 PM 
Subject: Feedback 
To: Delhi Delivery <delhidelivery@agarwalpackers.com> 
Cc: Bhanu Sharma <bhanusharmaitc@gmail.com> 
 
 
 
Dear Agarwal Packers, 
 
I am really very happy with the services provide by you. 
Your services really have made my shifting very easy. 
 
I have small suggestation for you and that is 
there should 
be better coordination between your area executive 
( Bhubaneswar and Delhi) to make this even better. 
I had 
to literally struggle to arrange electrician in 
Delhi after shifting 
house hold material. 
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Rest was up to the mark. No complaints. 
 
Thanks & Regards, 
Bhanu Sharma. 
 
 
 
Please visit us at www.itcportal.com 
 


